

APRIL 2020

Membership,

The NBPCAAA web site renewal project has been completed. All of the areas in the web site have been fully updated and will remain current. The Members Only area has all new pictures from events that have occurred during the past year.

Future notices of news and activities will still come via email, but the flyers and additional information to be on the web site, since this is a safer option than opening an attachment in an email.

Going to the web site will also give you a chance to look through other portions of the site for additional information.

Click the link to get to the web site:

<http://nbpcitizensacademy.org/>

NEWS: Due to the health concerns related to the coronavirus, the March 28th Honor Flight has been cancelled and will be rescheduled for a future date.

Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) the following upcoming events are **cancelled**:

- March 19th – Board Meeting
- March 27th – Dinner at Matty's
- March 28th – Honor Flight

We will notify you of their rescheduled dates as soon as they are known. We will keep the web site updated as changes occur.

Click the link to get to the web site:

<http://nbpcitizensacademy.org/>

Polite conduct during this health emergency:

- Do not hoard/stockpile food or toiletries beyond your reasonable needs.
- Only go out if required. Self-quarantine, especially if you feel any symptoms at all.
- Stay a safe distance (approximately 4 feet) from others when going out.
- Avoid shaking hands.
- Cough or sneeze into the crook of your arm to completely smother any escaping moisture.
- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

Be a responsible citizen and set a good example for others to follow.

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, Cindy Datka, President – Muskego Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association, and coordinator of the Gun Range Event, has been holding off on opening registration for the May 16, 2020 event. Since we are not sure if the Stay at Home directive will be lifted on April 24, 2020, she is waiting until then to make a further decision on our event.

Should the directive be lifted on April 24, 2020 she will open the formal registration for the event. Until that time, we are in a hold status.

I will keep you all updated as soon as we have more information. Thank you for your support and your patience during these uncertain times.

For all NBPCAAA information and activities, please make sure to visit the NBPCAAA web site:

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions regarding the web site.

Kevin Weidner
Secretary, NBPCAAA